Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

> MINUTES February 21, 2013



The meeting opened at 7:15. In attendance were: Jack Dixon, Wanda Savary, Charlene Price, Jennifer Gady

- Minutes for January approved as written with minor correction by unanimous vote
- Jack stated that the water line froze and broke in the trailer. Repair cost \$90.00.
- Jack reported he needed to purchase some new locks for the rolloff as they were missing. Cost \$110.00.
- Discussion held regarding the flag pole which had broken for the second time due to high winds. Jack to check with Lowes or Home Depot for replacement, possible donation.
- Wanda asked if the center still took American flags. Answer: yes.
- Jack reported that Dave Rutledge plowed the yard after the blizzard.

 Thank you!!
- There was no treasurer's report due to Marilyn's absence.
- There was no coordinator's report due to Marilyn's absence.
- It was reported that no one went to the WCTV workshop or taping.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40

Amnifel Gady, Committee Chairman